
Startright IAG Policy 

 Rationale 

A young person’s career is their pathway through learning and work. All young people need a planned 

programme of activities to help them make decisions and plan their careers 

 Commitment 

Startright is committed to providing a planned programme of careers education, information, advice and 

guidance for all learners in partnership with the school with which it works. Startright recognises that 

schools will have their own programmes of support and will work with the schools as required. 

Students’ needs 

The careers programme will be designed to meet the needs of learners. 

Entitlement 

Learners are entitled to Careers Education, Information and Guidance that is impartial and confidential. 

Programmes will promote equality of opportunity, inclusion and anti-racism. 

Management 

Managers will work closely with schools to ensure that Startright assists in the delivery of IAG 

Staffing 

All staff are expected to contribute to the careers education and guidance programme through their 

roles. 

Conclusion 

The Information Advice and Guidance Policy (IAG) will be reviewed as part of the Startright’s policy 

review cycle. 
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